

1) Read the following text and answer the questions

Harry Potter



Harry Potter was a special boy. When he was very young he went to live with his aunt and his uncle. Harry was not happy there because his aunt, Petunia, didn't love him.

Harry had to sleep in a small bedroom under the staircase. This place was dark and dirty. At night Harry was scared.

Dudley, Harry's cousin, was not a nice person. He had a big and beautiful bedroom that was full of toys. Dudley never played with Harry. Harry had to clean the house and do Dudley's homework.

But when Harry was eleven years old, his life changed. A giant man named Hagrid took him to a special school called Hogwarts. Harry loved that school because there he had many friends.

His two best friends were called Ron and Hermione. Ron had red hair and he had a pet called Scabbers. Hermione was a very intelligent girl. She loved studying and doing the homework. Hermione knew how to make wonderful magic tricks. She didn't like Ron's pet because it was a rat.

After school, Harry and his friends always went to the forest and had a great time together.



1. Harry liked living at his aunt's house.

✓

x



2. What was Harry's bedroom like?

3. Did Harry play with his cousin?

4. Why did Harry's life change when he was eleven?

5. Hermione loved Scabbers

✓

x